
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 

HANOVER PARK PARK FOUNDATION 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES QUARTERLY MEETING 

COMMUNITY CENTER BOARD ROOM 
MONDAY, MARCH 23, 2020  6:00PM 

 
 
 
 
 

The Hanover Park Park Foundation Board of Trustees Quarterly 
Meeting originally scheduled for Monday, March 23, 2020 at 
6:00pm has been CANCELLED in order to help prevent the 
spread of the COVID-19 virus.  The next scheduled Quarterly 
Meeting will be held on Monday, June 22, 2020.   
 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

Hanover Park Park Foundation  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


